
New NSAS Monthly Field Trip Registration System: 
Due to overwhelming popularity of our Monthly Field Trips, which are often limited to 
15-20 members, we will be implementing a new sign-up system this Fall. We hope this 
system will allow all members an equal opportunity to be selected to attend and expand 
the number of members who are able to participate. 

NSAS New Registration Process:
1. Field Trip Information Notice: A detailed Monthly Field Trip announcement will be 

emailed to you, and posted on our website, approximately 1 month before each trip 
is scheduled to take place. Trip details will include information about the trip, the 
date and time the Sign-up Form will be emailed to you, and when that the trip 
registration begins.

2. Registration Forms: will be emailed to you, approximately 1 week after you receive 
the Field Trip Notice, at the date and time described, and usually the following 
Saturday at 9:00 a.m. (Remember to check your Spam/Junk Folder)

3. Submit the Registration Form: Complete the simple form and click on the Submit 
Button to insure your place on the trip. Sign-ups will be on a first-come, first-served 
basis. Trips will be reserved for Members first, and only open for non-members if 
space permits.

4. Please Note: If for any reason you need to cancel your participation, please inform 
the Field Trip Coordinator so that an alternate member may take you place.


